ASH DIEBACK DISEASE ACTION PLAN

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Operational Services providing an update on the Ash Dieback
Disease Action Plan.

It was recommended that the panel note:
1. the update on the outline Ash Dieback Action Plan; and

2. there was a requirement for works to be carried out beyond
2022/23 however funding had not been secured.

Decision

To note the contents of the report.



